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SPRING SEMESTER.

I would like to begin this week’s brief with a welcome to our students dwingpring semester’s first week

of classes-and to our faculty and staff who work so diligently to ensure the continued success siudants
who have chosen UNMsallup as their educational hom#/e are truly a campus community working together
toward a shared missiowhich is to prepare @ople to achieve theieducational and professional goals in a
context of respect for the traditions and values of the many groups we serve.

Leadership throughout our campus is essential to the fulfillment of this mission. Each of you are key
stakeholdes in our success today, tomorrow, and in the years and decades to come atGaNiy. We know
that our good stewardship now will provide the fresh ideas and innovation to move our campus forward for
not only our current students bubr the generations of students who will rely on our university to secure a
viable future and career.

UNM-GALLUP STAFF SENATE

There are key groups currenily place for us to exhibit leadership and share in the governance of our campus
including the Bculty Assembly, Student Senate, and our Local Advisory Board. While these leadership groups
and boards are so important to our success, | feel that we are missing a key constituency by not including the
voice of our staff in discussing key decisions that impact our mission. In the coming weeks, | will invite our staff
to meet—virtually, of course-to begin laying out the infrastructure for a Staff Senate at UGMIlup.When

you receive the calendar invitation, | hope that you will consider joining me and your colleagues in helping us
establish this new Staff Sendtm our campus. We would surely value your input as we begin this new

endeavor.
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https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/Invitation-for-New-Programs-and-Organizational-Structure.pdf
mailto:dprimozic@unm.edu
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As a local public institution, we are always so honored to continue our service to the community and provide
the space for this important vaccination event. It will take us all doing our part to see our way out of this
pandemic, and it is heartengnto see these events beginoar community.

Please remember to continue wearing a face mask, respond to the daily @9gyimptom screening email,
socially distance in public, and pregister for the vaccine at
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https://cvvaccine.nmhealth.org/

